
 

 

 

 

Hello from Castlemilk High School 
 

We are really looking forward to welcoming your 
child to Castlemilk High School to start the next 
part of their school journey. 
 
The transition from primary to secondary school is 
an exciting time and we know everyone will have 
lots of questions. This information sheet is the first 
part of answering some of those questions to help 
you and your child get ready.  
 
Mr Munro (Principal Teacher of Inclusion) and Mrs 
McFadzean (Depute Head Teacher) enjoyed their 
visit to the P7 classes last term and are now 
looking forward to meeting the pupils again very 
soon.  
 
Castlemilk High School will announce more details 
for P7 parents and carers before your child’s two 
day visit in May. 
 
In the meantime if you have any questions please 
contact us at the school and we will be happy to 
help. 

Two - Day Visit Social Media 

All pupils starting S1 at Castlemilk High School in August will 
have a two day visit on: 

Wednesday the 25th 
& 

Thursday the 26th of May 2022 
 

Pupils should wear their 
primary uniform for the visit. 

We will be in contact with you 
at a later date with all the 
information that you will 

need, including the start and 
finish times for the two days. 

 

Uniform Contact Details 
Our school uniform policy can be found on our website in the 

Our School > Policies section. 
 

You can buy uniform from 
any shop that you choose, 
with ties and badges (for 
blazers) available at the 

school office. There is also 
a company who supply 

Castlemilk High uniform, 
Logo Express.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Castlemilk High School 
223 Castlemilk Drive 

G45 9JY 
0141 582 0050 

LMcFadzean@castlemilkhigh.glasgow.sch.uk 
(Depute Head Teacher of S1 and S6) 

 

 

Welcome! 
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